



**Mt. San Antonio College**  
**GPS Pathways to Success (GPS)**  
**Cross Council Committee**  
**Agenda | September 16, 2025 | 3:30 pm-5:00 pm**

<b>Sylvia Ruano</b> (Dean of Instruction) (Tri-Chair)	X	<b>Michael Carr</b> (Director Academic Technology)	X	<b>Patty Quiñones</b> (Director, RIE)	X	<b>Hong Guo</b> (Faculty-at-Large)	X
<b>Michelle Nava</b> (GPS Counseling Faculty Co-Coordinator) (Tri-Chair)	X	<b>Chris Jackson</b> (Faculty Outcomes Co-Coordinator)	X	<b>Tannia Robles</b> (VPSS Designee)	X	<b>A. Coronado</b> (Student Representative)	X
<b>Elmer Rodriguez</b> (GPS Counseling Faculty Co-Coordinator) (Tri-Chair)	X	<b>Francisco Dorame</b> (Dean of Counseling)	X	<b>Michelle Sampat</b> (Dean, Business)	X	Krupa Patel (Guest)	x
<b>Tania Anders</b> (Academic Senate President) For Term	X	<b>Diana Lupercio</b> (Vice President, SCE or Designee)	X	<b>Lizbet Sanchez</b> (FPDC Coordinator)	X		
<b>Naomi Avila</b> (Noncredit Faculty)	X	<b>Stacie Nakamatsu</b> (GPS Mapping Coordinator)	X	<b>Renu Katoch</b> (Faculty-at-large)	X		
<b>Denise Bailey</b> Dean of Natural Sciences (Instructional Manager-at-large appointed by VPI)	X	<b>Romelia Salinas</b> (Dean, Library & Learning Resources)	X	<b>Jane Nazal</b> (Faculty-at-large)		<i>Recorder Sylvia Ruano</i>	

Topic	Time	Discussion/Action Item
<b>1. Welcome, Introductions</b>	3:30 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Introductions and welcomed student representative, A. Coronado.</li> </ul>
<b>2. Review of the Agenda</b> (Elmer & Michelle)	3:40 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>An update and presentation of the Student Equity Plan was added to the agenda.</li> <li>Feedback is requested from the committee prior to the extended deadline of 9/23/25.</li> </ul>
<b>3. Review/Approval of <a href="#">May 20, 2025</a>, Minutes</b>	3:45 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>A member motioned to approve the minutes of the May 20 meeting. The motion to approve was seconded. The minutes stand approved.</li> </ul>
<b>4. Degree Works/Ed Planning/Website</b> (Krupa, Stacie, Matt, Caron)	3:50 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>A PowerPoint presentation was shared with members to discuss GPS in Degree Works and the Catalog.</li> <li>GPS plans are no longer supported with the automated process. Additional scribing work would be required.</li> </ul>

		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Suggested adding a link to the GPS site for the Ed Plans.</li> <li>• A recommendation was made to eliminate the catalog site, as it adds extra steps for students to use.</li> <li>• As of September 16, 2025, the site was no longer available or supported.</li> </ul>
<b>5. GPS Website Update</b> (Elmer)	4:15 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• The recommendation was made to combine the catalog site and the GPS site.</li> </ul>
<b>6. Mapping &amp; Catalog Update</b> (Stacie)	4:30 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Update was provided on Cal-GETC</li> <li>• Work continues with faculty to update AA-T and AS-T sequencing.</li> </ul>
<b>7. Wrapping-Up Guided Pathways</b> (Michelle)	4:40 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• The GPS grant will end June 30, 2026.</li> <li>• Discussed the GPS grant ending in Spring 2026. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◦ Last meeting will consist of past GPS awardees presenting their projects.</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
<b>8. Future Meetings/Announcements</b> (Elmer & Michelle)	4:50 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• A flyer was shared promoting <i>Major Exploration Day</i>.</li> </ul>
<b>9. Adjournment</b>	5:00 pm	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Meeting adjourned at 4:55 p.m.</li> </ul>
<u><b>Ongoing Topics</b></u>		
<b>10. Parking Lot: Upcoming Items</b>		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Research for data compilation for previous GPS projects.</li> </ul>

**Future Meetings: October 21 and November 18**